
Free Health Services 
Available at School-Based Health Centers 

Are you having trouble scheduling medical appointments for 
your child? Are financial challenges preventing you from 
seeking needed care? 

Pediatric Nurse Practitioner services are available through the 
financial support of The Winter Park Health Foundation in 
partnership with Healthcare Providers of Florida. The Nurse 
Practitioners provide care at School-Based Health Centers that are 
located at Glenridge Middle School and Winter Park High School for 
students attending any of the schools listed here.

Common Reasons for a child or adolescent to come to a 
School-Based Health Center 

• Physical examinations - school entry, sports, Special Olympics, 
daycare and camp

• Evaluation, diagnosis and treatment of the common conditions of 
childhood such as asthma, ear infections, allergies etc.

• Writing of prescriptions when indicated

• Referral to specialists

• Additional health education and screening

• Transfer of up to date shot records to the required Florida form

We do not provide: Lab, x-ray, immunizations, birth control and 
ADHD Prescriptions 

Services are available to any student 
and/ or siblings from these schools: 

Elementary 

Aloma 

Audubon Park School 

Baldwin Park 

Brookshire 

Cheney 

Dommerich 

Hungerford 

Lakemont 

Lake Sybelia 

Middle 

Audubon Park School 

Glenridge 

Maitland 

High 

Winter Park 9th Grade Center 

Winter Park 

Services are also available to children 
and adolescents attending daycare, 
private school, or charter schools in 
the Winter Park, Maitland or 
Eatonville communities. 

Visits are by 

appointment only. 

For the Student Health Center at 
Glenridge Middle School, call 

407-623-1415 ext. 5072245

For the Student Health Center at 
the main campus of Winter Park 
High School, call 407-622-3200 
ext. 6182437 

For more information, visit healthcareprovidersflorida.com and wphf.org




